
VILLAGE OF BRIGHTON 
206 South Main Street 

Brighton, Illinois 62012 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that there will be a public hearing on the proposed Budget 
and Appropriation Ordinance for the Village of Brighton for the fiscal year 2020-2021. Said 
hearing shall be held online in a virtual format, with all meeting content and public 
comments, via phone or otherwise, being recorded. Access to the Meeting is provided via 
teleconference online via ZOOM, or by phone at 312 626 6799 with meeting ID  91205619380

shall be held on October 5, 2020  a t  6:45 p.m.https://us02web.zoom.us/j/91205619380. Said hearing
 

Public comments may be sent to cynthiatucker@brightonill.com by 4:00 p.m. on October 
5, 2020, and will be read by Cynthia Tucker, Village Clerk, at the Public hearing. 

Copies of  the Budget and Appropriation Ordinance will be available for public inspection 
for ten (10) days after publication of Notice, in the office of the Village Clerk, during regular 
business hours, located at the Village Municipal Building, 206 South Main Street, Brighton, 
Illinois 62012. 

Cynthia M. Tucker 
Village Clerk 




